MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF MUNICIPAL UTILITIES OF THE CITY OF SIKESTON, MISSOURI HELD ON THE TWENTY-FIRST DAY OF JANUARY 2025

On the twenty-first day of January 2025 the Board of Municipal Utilities held an Open House at the Clinton Building from 5:30 to 7:30 P.M. Jon Gilmore, Tim Merideth, Deidre Peters, and Cal Crader were present along with BMU Staff, Consultants, and Sikeston residents.

The Board presented information to the public regarding BMU's future energy options. Attendees were invited to view the material, ask questions, and discuss the information with the Board and Staff.

Dudu Petus Secretary